
                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

       

 

                                    

NEWSLETTER 

Issue 8 

APRIL 2023 

DATES 2022/23 

EASTER HOLIDAY 

School Opens 17.04.23 

Bank Holiday 01.05.23 

Bank Holiday 08.05.23 

School Closes 26.05.23 

HALF TERM 

INSET DAY 05.06.23 

School Opens 06.06.23 

School closes 20.07.23 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

INSET DAY 04.09.23 

School opens 05.09.23 

School closes 19.10.23 

INSET DAY 20.10.23 

HALF TERM 

School opens 30.10.23 

School closes 22.12.23 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

INSET DAY 8.01.24 

School opens 09.01.24 

School closes 16.02.24 

HALF TERM 

 

 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

17/04/23 Associate teachers 

start in school. 

17/04/23 Youth Matters 

weekly enhanced transition (Y6) 

04/05/23 Coronation Picnic 

Lunch 

04/05/23 4-6pm Coronation 

Picnic 

09-12/05/23 KS2 SATs WEEK 

16/05/23 Safeguarding 

Governor Committee meeting 

17/05/23 Walk to School 

Week  

22/05/23 Red Class Methodist 

Hope Journey  

23/05/23 Red Class & Y1 

Chester Zoo Trip 

24-26/05/23 Y6 Conway 

Residential 

28&29/06/23 6pm KS2 

Performance 

7/7/23 Sport’s Day (back up 

day is 14/7/23) 

5/7/23 Secondary Induction 

Day and Irby pupils meet their 

new teacher 

06/07/23 Y5/6 Career’s Fair 

12/7/23 Y6 Leaver’s Lunch 

17/7/23 5pm Y6 Leaver’s Meal 

19/7/23 2pm Y6 Leaving 

Assembly 

Please check the calendar 

www.irbyprimary.com for 

further information and dates. 

 
 

 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Just a reminder of our Summer uniform, 

which is: 

Summer Uniform  

 Red and white gingham dress or grey 

shorts/trousers with a red polo shirt  

 Grey cardigan or sweatshirt  

 Socks – white, black or grey  

 Black shoes (no trainers) 
 

 

 

EASTER FAIR 

What a huge success the Easter Fair 

was on the last day of last term. A 

huge thank you to Miss Benson and 

Mrs Houghton for organising the 

event and for all of the staff 

contributing in the run up and on the 

day. Despite the threat of rain, the 

weather held and it was lovely to see 

the children enjoying the many stalls 

and activities during the morning 

session. 

As well as being a fabulously, exciting 

morning, the Easter Fair also raised a 

staggering £1290 for school fund 

which will be used to further enhance 

the curriculum and learning 

opportunities for the children. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

The highest attendance this year to the 

end of last week (27/3/23) was: 

 

YEAR 1 with 96.11% 

 

A huge well done to everyone in Year 1 and 

all of the other classes who were very 

close.   

 

CROSS COUNTRY RELAY 

Congratulations to the A and B teams who 

competed in the Cross country Relay 

Event on 29/3/23. 

The team spirit and determination from 

all of our pupils was incredible to witness. 

They should also be very proud of the 

results with the B team finishing 32nd 

and the A team 40th.  

We look forward to further success, and 

hopefully more participants, next year. 

 
 

HOMEWORK 

Please take a little time to look at new 

support for homework, which can be found 

under the ‘Parent Hub’ tab on the school 

website. 

There is an outline of the tasks set and 

information about how parents can best 

support children with homework and the 

positive impact it has upon personal and 

academic development. 

Y5 & 6 CAREER’S FAIR 

On the afternoon of the 06/07/23 we will hold our second annual Career’s Fair and this 

year we hope to involve Year 5 and Year 6.   

We are looking for parents from many different types of employment to share a little 

about their role and why they chose it. Small groups of children will visit each of our 

volunteers for about 10 to 15 minutes to listen about your role and maybe ask some 

questions. We would encourage you to bring any visual aids or suitable equipment that will 

help you explain what you do. An email will come out shortly providing further details and 

please contact the school office if you can offer the afternoon (06/07/23) to help raise 

awareness for our children to the many exciting employment opportunities that exist. 

Please contact the school office if you can volunteer for the afternoon. 

Thank you for your support. 

KING CHARLES III Coronation 

Celebration 

On 4/5/23, all of the children will be 

encouraged to wear red, white and blue 

as we mark the coronation. The children 

will enjoy many exciting activities during 

the day including a picnic lunch outside. 

In the evening PIPS will be holding a 

Coronation Picnic for families from 4-

6pm. Please watch out for further 

information from PIPS. 
 

 Miss N Collins 

I am sure you will join me in 

congratulating Miss Collin’s on the 

birth of her son, Joseph, on 10/04/23 

(weighing 7lb 13oz). 

Both Mum and son are doing really well 

and settling into a routine at home. 

Fabulous news! 
 

 

http://www.irbyprimary.com/

